

31 May 2013

Dr Mark Berry Chair **Commerce Commission** P O Box 2351 Wellington

By email: regulation.branch@comcom.govt.nz

## Dear Dr Berry

## Submission regarding the s56G Draft Report for Auckland International Airport Limited

- 1. This submission is in relation to the draft report published by the Commerce Commission ("the Commission") on 30 April 2013 regarding its s56G review of Auckland International Airport Limited.
- Wellington International Airport Limited ("WIAL") is not making a submission on the 2. Commission's draft report. However, we provided input to and support the submission made by the New Zealand Airports Association.
- 3. If you wish to discuss any matters further please do not hesitate to contact me on 04 385 5105 or at mharrington@wellingtonairport.co.nz.

Yours sincerely

**Martin Harrington Chief Financial Officer** 

Corporate Office

Stewart Duff Drive EMAIL mail@wellingtonairport.co.nz PO Box 14175 Wellington 6241 New Zealand

TEL +64 (4) 385 5100 Main Terminal Building FAX +64 (4) 385 5139

www.wellingtonairport.co.nz